
 

“Participation in a four-hour initial training is mandatory to obtain a Livestock Pass. The training curriculum will be 

approved by the Tulare County Fire Department or conform to California state Fire Marshal requirements. One-hour 

refresher trainings are required to renew a Livestock Pass. Online training is accepted for initial and refresher 

trainings. In-person trainings will be held on an as-needed basis.” 

 

   

Tulare County Livestock Pass Program  

Initial Training 2022 
APRIL 7th, 2022, 8:00 am – 12:00 pm 

 
We ask that you please follow current COVID-19 precautionary guidelines 

 
 

 

Location:                 Tulare County Agricultural Commissioner’s Auditorium 

                                 4437 South Laspina Street Ste A 

                                 Tulare, Ca 93274 

 

RSVP:         Please contact our main office via phone or e-mail if you plan to attend 

         559-684-3350 

         AgInfo@tularecounty.ca.gov 

 

 

Agenda:  

 

8:00 – 8:30 am – Registration/Check-In 

 

8:30 am – Introduction & Overview of Process –  

Julie Finzel, UC Cooperative Extension Livestock Advisor (Tulare/Kings/Kern) 

Tom Tucker, Agricultural Commissioner (Tulare County) 

Christopher Greer, Assistant Agricultural Commissioner (Tulare County) 

 

9:15 am – Industry Updates – What to expect and overview from State Perspective 

 John Hammon-California Cattlemen’s Association/Tulare County Cattlemen’s 

  

10:00 am – BREAK 

 

10:30 am – Fire Safety Training, preparation, what to expect  

 Charlie Norman, Chief (Tulare County Fire Department) 

 Bryan Duffy, Battalion Chief (Tulare County Fire Department) 

 

 Road Closures – Incident Command 

 Joseph Armstrong, Sheriff Sergeant (Tulare County Sheriff Office) 

 

11:45 am – Industry Updates/Closing remarks 

 Tricia Stever-Blattler, Executive Director – Tulare County Farm Bureau 

 Christopher Greer, Assistant Agricultural Commissioner (Tulare County) 

 

12:00 pm – Conclusion 
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